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AAT announces price increases in Webb Dock West and Bell Bay.  
AAT announces price increases in Webb Dock West and Bell Bay. New tariff details 
for Webb Dock West and Bell Bay are available from the Tariffs tab within the AAT 
website. The ACCC Determination document is available from the documents tab 
also on the AAT website.  
 
Bell Tariff increase information available for download from 
http://www.aat.auz.biz/documents/category/39. Webb Dock West tariff increase 
information available from http://www.aat.auz.biz/documents/category/38.   
 
For further details please refer to the documents tab on the AAT website. 
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